
 

The Holy Cross School Lobster Luncheon 

Friday December 1, 2023: Dine in, Pre Order Takeout or Delivery. 

Saturday December 2, 2023: Dine in or Takeout 

Lobster roll lunches are a great way to celebrate with co-workers, family and 
friends. 

We Will Deliver on Dec 1st!! 

Place your order with this link or scan the below QR code: 
https://form.jotform.com/233094798412160  

 

 
In the Greater Portland Area (6 roll/meal minimum for delivery) 

Orders must be placed by NOON Thursday November 30, 2023 

 Smaller Orders Can be Placed and Picked Up At Holy Cross School  

MENU ITEMS 

Lobster Roll, Chips, Homemade Dessert- 21.00 

Lobster Roll, Chips- 19.00 

Tuna Roll, Chips, Homemade Dessert-12.00 

Tuna Roll, Chips-10.00 

Bowl of Gilbert’s Clam Chowder 8.00**  

(**Can only be purchased with an above meal 

Gluten free roll options available) 

For Questions Contact: Laura Tyson at leridge@gmail.com 


